
Fun in the Son 
 

HELP NEEDED! 1 Hour on 1 Sunday!   
We are in dire need of volunteers to serve as a 
group leader or craft leader for children’s Sunday 
School this summer. The time commitment is 
only 1 hour for 1 Sunday (unless you want to do 
more). Materials will be provided. If you are 
willing to have fun and share the Gospel with 
kids, please signup at www.nbstpaul.org/summer
-sunday-school-2021/. Recruit a friend or family 
member to volunteer with you!  

 

Raising a Healthy Baby 
Wednesdays, June 2 & 9 

6:30-7:30 pm in Room 212 

Treasured VBS  
9:00 a.m. – Noon  

Monday, June 21 – Thursday, June 24  
 
Kids age PreK4 – recently completed 5th grade won’t want to miss Treasured 
VBS! It will be an exciting week filled with Bible adventures, games, music and 
science fun while discovering that you’re priceless to God. We will wrap up the 
event with a VBS Family Night on Thursday from 5:30-7:00 p.m. that will in-
clude dinner, musical performances, crafts and Bible stories. Adults can join the 
VBS fun too! We are in need of group leaders, station leaders and help with deco-
rations and prep from home. Registration for both participants and volunteers is 
available at www.nbstpaul.org.  

Feed Kids This Summer  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please consider supporting VBS or Mission New Braunfels 
by providing snacks or meals. Sign-up at www.nbstpaul.org/
call-for-volunteers/. For additional information, contact 
Kimberly Wunderlich at kimberly@nbstpaul.org.   

 July 12-16, 2021 
Youth 6th-12th Grade 

 
Mission New Braunfels 
is a week long service 
project right here in our 
community. Youth will 
spend the day at the 
worksite and night at 
church for Bible study 
and fun. To register or 
learn more go to 
www.nbstpaul.org. 
Overnight chaperones 
needed! Please contact 
Pastor Chip for addi-
tional information re-
garding this volunteer 
opportunity.   

Community Bible Camp  
at Slumber Falls 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 26-28 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

1st-5th grade 
$50 registration fee 

 

Register on the church app or at www.nbstpaul.org. 
Scholarships available and due June 15. 

4th of July Celebration 
 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in the Fellowship Hall on Sunday, July 
4 to celebrate our country’s independence.  The Con-
gregational Life Board will be serving hot dogs, 
chips, apple pie,  ice cream and beverages right after 
second service. Join us for food and  fellowship. 
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